
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P R E S S   R E L E A S E 
 

 
October 27, 2015 
 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Village of Celoron, NY will hold a special meeting on 

Monday, November 2, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. in the Community Center, 47 Dunham 

Avenue, Celoron, NY to discuss the renewal of a Special Use Permit for Chautauqua 

Lake Auto and other Village business. 

 
For information contact Village Hall at 487-4175. 
 
 
Shirley A. Sanfilippo, MMC/CMFO 
Clerk-Treasurer 
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